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NEWMARKET ;

January 5, 2011

Newmarket-Tay Power Distribution Ltd.

Ontario Energy Board

PO Box 2319
2300 Yonge Street, Suite 2700
Toronto ON M4P 1E4

Attention: Ms. Kirsten Walli, Board Secretary
Dear Ms. Walli:

Re: Renewed Regulatory Framework for Electricity
Consultation Initiation and Notice of Stakeholder Conference
Board File Numbers: EB-2010-0377; EB-2010-0378; EB-2010-0379

Please be advised that Newmarket-Tay Power Distribution Ltd. would like to
participate in the subject coordinated consultation processes. We will not be
requesting any cost eligibility.

Yours truly,

-
v

lain Clinton, CA

Chief Financial Officer
(905) 953-8548 X2300
Email: iclinton@nmhydro.ca
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